
 
 

 
June 8, 2007 

 
 

TO: ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES, LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND 
INTERESTED PERSONS 

 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED TECHNICAL STANDARDS FOR CASHLESS WAGERING 

KIOSKS 
 
     Following submission of industry comments and industry workshops regarding proposed 
amendments to the Technical Standards for Cashless Wagering Kiosks, the State Gaming 
Control Board has finalized the proposed amendments.  Attached to this letter is a copy of 
the proposed amendments dated January 6, 2006, together with a copy of Regulation 
14.050 that includes a description of the technical standard adoption process. 
 
 In accordance with Regulation 14.050(2), and prior to official adoption, the proposed 
technical standards are being provided for review and final written comments.  The 
proposed amendments are also available on the Board’s website at http://gaming.nv.gov.  
Written comments must be submitted to the Board on or before July 9, 2007.  Comments 
may be submitted via e-mail to jbertolone@gcb.nv.gov or mailed to: 

 
 State Gaming Control Board 
 Technology Division 
 750 Pilot Road, Suite H 
 Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 

 
If you have any questions regarding the proposed standards, please contact  

Joe Bertolone, Chief of the Technology Division, at (702) 486-0842 or (775) 684-7702. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Marilyn Epling 
Executive Secretary 

ME/je:tf 
  
Attachments 

GOVERNOR JIM GIBBONS 
Gaming Policy Committee Chairman 
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